

Springfield, Illinois 62706

BRUCE RAUNER

February 19, 2016

GOVERNOR

Abt Electronics 1200 N Milwaukee Avenue Glenview, Illinois 60025

Congratulations!

As Governor of the State of Illinois, I am pleased to congratulate Abt Electronics on its 80th Anniversary. To celebrate an anniversary such as this is a significant milestone for any organization. This is an excellent opportunity to reflect on all you have accomplished over the years and to make plans for the future that will build upon past successes.

The longevity of Abt Electronics is truly a testament to the quality of services it provides and the relationships it has developed throughout the years. I have no doubt that Abt Electronics will continue to provide the same level of excellence for many years to come.

Once again, it is my honor to join in commemorating the 80th Anniversary of Abt Electronics. On behalf of the people of Illinois, I offer my best wishes for an enjoyable and memorable year.

Sincerely,

Bruce Rauner

Governor, State of Illinois